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I write to you in strong support of HB 3546. 

 

As data centers and cryptocurrentcy mining operations consume ever-increasing 

units of energy from our grid, it makes a great deal of sense to charge them in a 

category different from normal residential and business users. The Oregon PUC is 

well suited to managing fair charges and monitoring the special and variegated uses 

of these data assets. 

 

The current situation, where regular households help pay for data centers, is unfair to 

all Oregonians. 

 

Please support HB 3546. 


